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LIFE IN EUROPE AND THE UNITED KINGDOM

This conference which took place in London last week had a remarkable and unprecedented reception
and was organised by the Claretian Missionaries of the United Kingdom & Ireland. The event took
place from May 29th-30th in the parish of The Immaculate Heart of Mary, Hayes, where they are also
celebrating the centenary of the arrival in the United Kingdom of the first Claretian Missionaries.

These two days, which aroused an enthusiastic response from all its participants, were organized in
collaboration with the Claretian Theological Institute of Religious Life and the catholic editorial of
Claretian Publications, in colsultation with CoR (Conference of Religious of England and Wales)

Hundreds of people have been reunited during these two days of reflection on the Future of Religious
Lifein Europe and the United Kingdom.

Excellent organization, the cordial atmosphere of the meetings,and especially the high quality of its
participants have been the key to its success. The conference was highlited by the wonderful

speakers like Fr.Timothy Radcliffe O.P., Fr. Joseph Maria Abella CMF (Superior General) who at the
last moment was not able to be present but his speech was read by Fr. Chris Newman, Fr. Jose Cristo



Rey Garcia Paredes CMF (Professor of ITV Madrid) and Archbishop Joseph W. Tobin C.Ss.R.
(Secretary General of CIVCSVA, Rome)

Claretian Publications hope to publish the conclusions drawn in these meetings, with both English and
Spanish trandations, in the very near future.
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